New Mexico Qil Conservation Commission
1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD

AZTEDC, NEW MEXICD

Farch 8, 1960

0i{1 & Gas Accounting Commission
Box 450
Santa Fe. New lexico

Attns Mr. Carroll J. Lee
Executive Director

Re: Marshall Drilling Co. #1 Ransom
SB Section 13-2GN-11¥W, San Juan Co.

Lear Sir:

According to our records and those in the San Juan County Courthouse.

the subject leace belongs to F.G. Marshall. dba Marshall Drilling Company.
The only address we have {s in Frmington. New Mexico. We have had our

letters returned unclaimed from that addresc.

Our records reflect that a shut-in notice wacs issued Octoder 2. 1957 for the:
well. We have not had any communication with the operator since that time.

If we can be of further assistance, please contact us.

Yours very truly

A. /. Kendrick
Engineer. District #3

EKtks

cc? 0il1 Conservation Commission
Santa Fe. N.H.
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OIL AND GAS ACCOUNTING COMMISSION

GOVYERNOR JOHN BURROUGHS MURRAY E. MORGAN E S. (JOHNNY) WALKER
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR. ASSISTANT DIRECTOR:
E. S. JOHNNY WALKER CARROLL J. LEE

P. O. BOX 450 137 E. DE YARGAS STREET SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO
TELEPHONE YUCCA 2-1839

March 3, 1960

0Oil Conservation Commission
1000 Rio Brazos Road
Aztec, New Mexico

Dear Sir:

According to our records, we have a Ranson lease, well
number 1l section 13 29N 11W operated by Marshall Drill-
ing Company, who has never submitted a monthly unit report
to this office. We have written to the Marshall Drilling
Company; however, our letters have retyrned unclaimed.

Please investigate this lease for us and if this well is
in operation, let us know who the operator is and his add-
ress.

Verv truly yours,

Oil and Gas Accounting Commission

G_cwuﬂ %ﬂ‘/
Carroll J. Uee
Executive Director

CJL:ds C it
cc: Oil Conservation Commission R'f[ﬂ
Attn: A, L. Porter, Jr. b
Box 871 MAR .
Santa Fe, New Mexico
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